
 January 9, 2023 

 Dear Sir or Madame, 

 The Lakehurst Borough Historical Society and Museum is hosting the 4th of July Car 
 Show once again at the Lakehurst Elementary School on July 4th, rain date July 8th, 2023. This car 
 show draws people from all over the state, Pennsylvania, New York and Delaware! 

 There are a few ways you may be able to assist in our event. Trophy sponsorship is 
 $25.00. In return we will list your business information in the car show program, your business name 
 on the trophy, be listed in the registration area and announced by the DJ during the event. Swag Bag 
 items such as pens, keychains, menu’s, etc. with your company name will be presented to each of 
 the car show entrants, and we are seeking items as door prizes or to raffle at the Gift Auction. 

 The Historical Society is also holding a gift auction in the school gym, which is the 
 major fundraiser for the organization and museum. The gift auction is open to the public and has 
 grown over the past 25 years. The table tiers are as follows: Small (up to $25), Medium ($26 to $50) 
 and Large ($51 to $100). Any prizes donated valued over $100 will be entered on the Grand Prize 
 table and the business or individual will receive acknowledgement in the Car Show Program and a 
 special announcement over the course of the day. 

 If you are interested in participating in the Car Show please call or text  Heather 
 Cramer 848.240.0618  by June 1st. You can mail or drop  off donations to Colonial Bouquet, 3 
 Union Avenue, Lakehurst, NJ 08733 (9 -4pm) or call Heather to schedule a pick up. 

 Thank you for your consideration to support the Lakehurst Borough Historical Society 
 and Museum. Any help is greatly appreciated! 

 Heather Cramer 
 Gift Auction Chairperson 


